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 Beauty and the Beast pantomime- Monday 9th December 

 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

We have arranged for the West End in Schools theatre group to come into school to 

perform the pantomime Beauty and the Beast. We are all very excited (Oh yes we are!) 

to see the performance on the morning of Monday 9th December. 

School will be paying for the cost of the performance but we would be grateful for a £2.00 

voluntary contribution for each child to put towards the cost of the pantomime.  

This contribution is payable either on ParentPay or in cash.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mrs. J Bradley 

Assistant headteacher 


